Recruitment for Non-University of Arizona Research 
Students and faculty of the University of Arizona College of Nursing (UACON) receive many requests each year to recruit study participants. This policy was developed based on UACON faculty and student requests to minimize the burden of multiple survey/research recruitment requests.  UACON students and faculty are discouraged from  distributing surveys or solicitations for research participants to other UACON faculty and students for non-University of Arizona research studies unless a UACON faculty or a student is an investigator or other contributor on the study. Exceptions can be made if a faculty member or student has a professional connection to the study PI or if a faculty member thinks that the research would be of benefit to UACON faculty or students. Requests for exemptions to this policy should be made by email to the Associate Dean for Research prior to distributing any recruitment materials. The Associate Dean for Research will then consult with faculty and other stakeholders with the relevant expertise to evaluate the request. These stakeholders will review the request and make a recommendation regarding whether or not to distribute the recruitment materials. All questions regarding distribution of recruitment materials for non-UACON studies should be directed to the Associate Dean for Research via email. 
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